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PROVIDERALERT 

 
To:  AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana Providers 
 
Date:   November 12, 2018 

Subject:  Join us for a webinar on the new requirements for licensed and 
unlicensed SBHS Providers  

___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Effective for services rendered on or after January 1, 2019, the Louisiana Department of 
Health (LDH) will require claims submitted for Specialized Behavioral Health Services (SBHS) to 
include the provider agency’s NPI number and the NPI number of the individual staff rendering 
the service(s).   
 
To assist you in complying with these requirements, AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana will conduct 
a webinar on: 
 

Day Date Time 

Friday November 16, 2018 
 

1:00 pm – 2:00 pm 
 
In this webinar you will learn about: 

 The new LDH requirement, 

 AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana requirements for licensed and unlicensed staff,  

 Where to find required documents, and  

 Where to send required documents. 
 
To register for this training, please go to https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/sbhs11162018 to 
submit your registration.   

 

On the date of the event, the webinar can be accessed at: https://zoom.us/j/7764229452.  

Access numbers are: 1-669-900-6833. Meeting ID is 776 422 9452. 

 

Please try to log on at least 10-15 minutes prior to the webinar start time as you may need to 
download Zoom to access the webinar.  
 
Questions:  
Thank you for your continued support and commitment to the care of our members. If you 
have questions about this communication, please contact AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana’s 
Provider Services department at 1-888-922-0007 or your Provider Network Management 
Account Executive. 
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